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                   NOTIFICATION OF MAJOR INTERESTS IN SHARES

1. Name of company

BUNZL PLC

2. Name of shareholder having a major interest

LEGAL & GENERAL INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT LTD

3. Please state whether notification indicates that it is in respect of holding
of the shareholder named in 2 above or in respect of a non-beneficial interest
or in the case of an individual holder if it is a holding of that person's
spouse or children under the age of 18

LEGAL & GENERAL GROUP PLC AND/OR ITS SUBSIDIARIES

4. Name of the registered holder(s) and, if more than one holder, the number of
shares held by each of them

REGISTER HOLDER                                                        AMOUNT

HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 914945                        159,413
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 923363                        236,962
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 942205                        297,844
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 942175                        480,577
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 942187                        472,671
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 775245                      1,795,608
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 130007                         62,545
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 357206                     11,968,105
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 866197                         73,620
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 904332                         82,600
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 916681                         23,400
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 922437                          2,600
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 754612                        918,723
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 360509                        670,622
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 766793                         66,000
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 824434                         46,361
HSBC GLOBAL CUSTODY NOMINEE (UK) LTD A/C 924422                         87,501
                                                                   ___________
                                                                    17,445,152
                                                                    ==========

5. Number of shares / amount of stock acquired

N/A

6. Percentage of issued class

N/A

7. Number of shares / amount of stock disposed

3,261,568 SINCE LAST NOTIFICATION

8. Percentage of issued class

0.74%
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9. Class of security

ORDINARY SHARES OF 25P

10. Date of transaction

9 MAY 2005

11. Date company informed

9 MAY 2005

12. Total holding following this notification

17,445,152

13. Total percentage holding of issued class following this notification

3.98%

14. Any additional information

N/A

15. Name of contact and telephone number for queries

MRS A MATTHEWS, 020-7495-4950

16. Name and signature of authorised company official responsible for making
this notification

P N HUSSEY, COMPANY SECRETARY

Date of notification

9 MAY 2005

The FSA does not give any express or implied warranty as to the accuracy of this
document or material and does not accept any liability for error or omission.
The FSA is not liable for any damages (including, without limitation, damages
for loss of business or loss of profits) arising in contract, tort or otherwise
from the use of or inability to use this document, or any material contained in
it, or from any action or decision taken as a result of using this document or
any such material.

                                   SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the 
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the 
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

                                              BUNZL PLC

Date:  May 9, 2005                            By:__/s/ Anthony Habgood__

                                              Title:   Chairman
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